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New Editorial Board

I am glad to announce that the new Editorial Board for BASI is in place. The new Editor,
G.C. Anupama, and the new Associate Editor, D.J. Saikia are joined by some new members and
some old members have agreed to continue. D. Bhattacharya (RRI, Bangalore), D.A. Green
(MRAO, UK), T.P. Prabhu (IIA, Bangalore), Ram Sagar (ARIES, Naini Tal) have consented to
be on the editorial board. We welcome them. R.D. Cannon (AAOQO, Australia), V. Trimble
(UM, Maryland) and K. Subramaniam (IUCAA, Pune) will continue to be on the new editorial
board. We are grateful to them for their cooperation and continued support.

We also thank the outgoing members D.C.V. Mallik and A.V.Raveendran of IIA, Bangalore;
V. Mohan of State Observatory, Nainital and V. Sahni of [IUCCA, Pune for all their support and
time rendered towards bringing out BASI successfully.

I extend my good wishes to the new Editorial Board in its efforts to raise the Bulletin to new
heights.

S.N. Tandon
President, ASI



